STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

ROY COOPER JR. “JOEY” HOPKINS
GOVERNOR SECRETARY
DATE: December 8, 2023
MEMORANDUM TO: Mr. Mike Beaver

Procurement Specialist 111

FROM: Carrie Hoyle
Roadside Environmental Contract Engineer

SUBJECT: 2024 Mowing Contract for Division 2
Recommendation for Award

The bids for the 2024 contract mowing season were opened on November 28, 2023. Proposals
were reviewed with representatives of the Highway Division. The recommendation from
Division 2 for award is below.

54-SM-02-12100304: Beaufort and Pamlico $829,400.00
Lopez Grassmaster, LLC (low bid) is recommended.

If you have any questions or need additional information please let me know.

cet Mr. Vann Sparrow
Mr. David Harris, PE
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